
Meetings Between the PCC + CC 

29 October 2013 – PCC, DPCC, OPCC CEO, Head of Corporate Communications. 

 

1. The CC presented an options paper to the PCC following the Medium Term Financial 

Strategy implications of further significant Government cuts to the Northumbria police 

budget for 2014/15. 

The CC and DCC discussed the proposals as both a strategic plan and what practical 

implications they had considered in terms of both the staff and non-staff budgets. 

The PCC questioned the CC and sought further detail on the proposals and implications.  The 

PCC agreed to provide some guiding principles to the CC as to what she was prepared to 

authorise for further consideration and detail around options.  Both agreed that this further 

work would be required in anticipation of the Government Financial Settlement in 

December. 

 


